
Lucy Archer, 

4.   The homeowner with several infractions - parking, watering, waste cans in front, dogs,
       has not been contacted.

The Homeowners by vote removed the underdrains from the CCRs in 1985 and 1994.



A Letter protesting the Trustees continual disregard for Homeowner votes and input regarding
the defunct underdrain system was sent to Dwight Hibdon and other Trustees.  This protest has
been ignored by the SSSFHOA Trustees for several years.  The letter is found at:

APRIL 8, 2013 RESPONSE TO SSSFHOA TRUSTEE LETTER TO PROPERTY OWNERS REGARDING THE
 UNDERDRAINS - 
http://www.silverspringscommunity.com/wp-content/uploads/
2013-ap2013-april-8-sssfho-board-letter-la-response.pdf
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